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President

Lynda Boody

     202 355-4201

Secretary

Ann Rudolph
            463-5803
Treasurer

Candy LoBue


463-2677

Board Members

Term thru 6/18

Jim Snyder


221-3986

Oscar Hernandez


463-1873

Peggy Bitler


463-4239

Richard Ernst

     916 749-8479

Kathie Mann


463-4265

Term thru 6/19

James Schreiber


463-3377

Gary Hardesty


463-1648

Ken Bitler


463-4239

Dale Theiss


463-9215

Amy Geddes


463-6645

Newsletter

Prices  463-3794

Program Schedule:
11-14 Meet at Jeanne Dini Center – 

     Yerington Rotary  – Ed Snyder
11-21 Club meeting (discuss Board
     Meeting)
11-28

12-5 Judy Price – WWII rationing
12-12

12-19
12-26 Dark

Upcoming Events:

11-21 Board meeting
12-9 Christmas parade (with float)
Foundation Dinner: Saturday November 4 Yerington Rotary Club hosted the Area 10 Foundation Dinner.  The dinner was well attended by the Yerington Club as well as other Area 10 clubs.  Tonopah, Fallon and Smith Valley all had several members in attendance. The evening proceeded very enjoyably and raised over $3,000 to help support Rotary International’s many worldwide programs.  Thanks to everyone that helped this event on.  Especially to Kathie, Ann and James Schreiber who did most of the planning and to Amy Geddes who handled the silent auction.  Most of the $3,000 plus dollars we earned for TRF came from the silent auction.  We owe a big thank you to those people who donated items for the auction and those who purchased items.
Foundation Month: November is Rotary International’s “Foundation Month”.  That is why last Saturday’s Foundation Dinner was scheduled in November.  This is the month we are encouraged to donate money to support RI’s programs (mainly Polio and the Annual Programs Fund (APF)).  We are off to a good start this year.  In addition to the over $3,000 we earned at the Foundation Dinner, I  am currently filling out the paper work for submitting member donations of $1,010 for polio and $180 for APF.  Remember that earnings from investing donations to APF are used by RI for 3 years to cover the expenses of operating RI, then half of the donations are returned to the donating district (ours is District 5190) and the other half is used to fund the many “international” projects that RI supports.  Much of the money that District 5190 receives from this is used for matching funds for club local projects.
Those people who purchased items at the silent auction will get credit for a donation to APF in the amount of what they paid for their purchase.  
Let’s all support RI with a donation to APF  this month.

Christmas Parade: Yerington is planning on having their First Annual Christmas Parade on Dec. 9 this year.  Rotary has agreed to support this effort.

We have agreed to enter a float in the parade.  Matt Bowman (Laura Lane’s husband) is spear heading the effort.  Current plans are to decorate a trailer pulled by a truck.  Exactly what the decorations will be is still in the planning phase.  Anyone wishing to help should talk to Matt.
Next Meeting: This coming Tuesday (Nov. 14) our Club meeting will be held at the Jeanne Dini Community Center.  We are currently paying for some repairs and upgrades at the Center.  We will be able to get a better idea of what we are financing for the Center through this visit.  The program for the night should also be interesting.  Eddie Snyder is going to talk about the many projects Yerington Rotary has done around town.  Eddie has been active in the Club for a long time.  He has been involved in projects most of us don’t even know existed.  Should be an interesting talk.
Meeting time is same as usual.  Dinner will be served at 7:00 pm (it will be catered by Dini’s Restaurant).  Social time starts sometime after 6:00. If you are willing to help setup tables, be there at 5:00 pm to help. There probably won’t be a bar available.  This our chance to prove we don’t go to the meetings just to drink.
Board meeting: This month’s regular Board meeting is being postponed to the third Tuesday (Nov. 21) because of the meeting being held at the Jeanne Dini Center on the second Tuesday (Nov. 14).  
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